
The CARE project is a
community-driven study of how
neighborhood environments
shape teen and family health
and wellbeing. 

The GARD Lab at the University
of Maryland is hiring community
members from Wards 4 and 5 as
paid research consultants to
pilot and provide feedback on
the project. 

Adults, Youth (aged 10-17), and
Community Leaders are
encouraged to participate!

No experience necessary 

You will be compensated $240
for 6 hours of consulting from
August - November 2022

For more information, please
contact us via email 
 (gardlab@umd.edu) or call 301-
405-5881
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We're hiring the
experts...YOU!


